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March 20, 2020

Governor Abbott released an executive order closing all schools until April 3, 2020.
We fully understand that these measures will better ensure the long-term health
and safety of children, staff, and the larger community. This means that our students
will stay at home until further notice starting March 23, 2020.

Parents, you may pick up school work for your children between 11:00 AM and 1:00
PM on Monday, March 23rd. If you have any questions or need an alternate place to
pick up work please do not hesitate to call or text me.

Respectfully,

Susie Houston,
Director


